FOR BOARD ACTION

Agengda item # 5 Meeting Date: 1129/05

SUBJECT: Long-range Facility Study

PREPARED BY: Joseph S Hensel, Director of Field Services

ITEM DESCRIPTION:

In the mid 1980’s RPU performed a detailed space-needs and facility study The study identified the need
for a new service center facility, resulting in the construction of the current Setvice Center. The Service
Center was designed to accommodate the growth of RPU for approximately 20 years.

TSP was hited early in 2005 to assist RPU in a Long-range Facility Study. The study conclusions and

recommendations will be presented to the Board by Mr. Jon Neubauer of TSP. Hard-copies of the report
will be provided at the meeting.

UTILITY BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

This presentation is for information only. No action is requested of the Board at this time.
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